
 

 

 

  NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
                        NEW DELHI 

Dated: 25th March 2021 
  

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: 1063 applications for NEET-PG 2021 pending for payment of 
Examination Fee - Regarding 

 
 

1. The National Board of Examinations (NBE) shall be conducting the NEET-PG 
2021 on 18th April 2021 for which the applications have been invited during 
23rd February 2021 to 15th March 2021. 

2. A total of 174886 applications have been received for NEET-PG 2021 with 
successful payment. However, payment was pending till the last date of 
submission for 1063 applications. 

3. It has been decided to open a window from 28th March 2021 (3 PM onwards) 
till 30th March 2021 (3 PM) to enable these 1063 applicants to make required 
payment towards examination fee, if they so desire to, in order to complete the 
process of application submission. 

4. During this window, no new application can be registered or submitted for 
NEET-PG 2021. 

5. These 1063 applicants shall be able to choose ‘OTHERS’ option for the 
preferred test city which shall then be allocated by NBE within their State of 
Correspondence address, subject to availability of testing nodes. Any change 
in information provided in the application form could also be made during this 
window itself. No separate “edit window” shall be given. 
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